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IMLI CELEBRATES THE LONG AND OUTSTANDING CONTRIBUTION  

OF ITS MEMBERS OF STAFF 
 
 
Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI) held a small ceremony to celebrate the long-standing 

contribution of two members of staff, Ms. Mary-Rose Inskip and Mr. Joseph Mifsud. In the 

event, Professor Attard praised their contribution over the years and presented them with a 

small token of appreciation.   

 

When speaking to the Editor of the IMLI e-News, Rosie, as she is fondly referred to, said that 

she has loved every single year that she has been a staff at IMLI. She stated that every year is 

an adventure and never a dull moment, as she has the privilege of meeting a new group of 

students from a host of different country each time. Rosie explained how grateful she is for the 

stability of employment that IMLI has provided for her and she hopes that with continued good 

health, she looks forward to continuing her everyday job at the Institute. 

 

 

Ms. Mary-Rose Inskip 



 

Mr. Joseph Mifsud (Joe), noted that his best time of the year is usually the beginning of the 

academic year, wherein he gets to meet each arriving student at the airport, upon their arrival 

in Malta. He says that he feels privileged to be the first to actually meet the students in person 

every single year, in addition to the Visiting Professors flying into lecture. Joey also remarked 

that because he is the “Mr. fix it guy” at the Institute, he is also pleased to be the one on call by 

not only the students but also all other members of staff. In this regard, he states that he has 

developed very meaningful and treasured relationships over the years.  

 

 

Mr. Joseph Mifsud (Joe), receiving a congratulatory gift from Professor David Attard 
(Director, IMLI) 

 
Professor Attard and staff of the Institute wish to congratulate both Ms. Mary-Rose Inskip and 

Mr. Joseph Mifsud for their longstanding service to the Institute and look forward to a fruitful 

continued working relationship with them. 
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